
Dear partners, 

We are happy to invite you to join us in preparation of the KA1 training course “The Future of 

Education” happening in September 2017. in beautiful town of Rofrano in region Campania, Italy. 

Project is aiming to involve educators, teachers and trainers from European countries which are 

interested to learn about new technologies in education systems.  

Project main objectives are: 

- Exchanging best practices in working with young people in different 

European countries and comparing innovations in teaching and learning 

methodologies; 

- Empowering educators in area of involving new technologies in their 

classrooms and training sessions; 

- Exploring possibilities in using new technologies in rural development 

communities such as Rofrano which and opening possibilities for on line 

learning; 

- Introducing Google for Education applications in everyday teaching and 

learning sessions with special focus on applications usable in future 

employment of young people 

- Introducing platforms as Udemy, Khan Academy, Coursera and TEdEd in 

experiential learning methodology inspiration; 

- Focusing on intercultural learning among young educators and trainers in 

order to break the cultural barriers and improve skills and methodology 

- Supporting young people with fewer opportunities (especially the ones 

coming from rural areas and economically challenged societies) by training 

their educators in methodologies for on line education, which are decreasing 

a need for expensive teaching material.   

 

Project will be applied under European Commission Erasmus plus programme and it will target 

young teachers, trainers and educators, who are interested in increasing their knowledge and 

exploring educational methodologies of 21st Century. 

Project will last for 8 days and it will involve 28 participants from 7 European countries. Age 

group is between 25 and 30 years old. We are looking for participants that are coming from or 

teaching in rural areas and working with underprivileged youth (mostly from economically 

challenged families). 

In case you are interested to join the project please email your Mandate and PIF from the 

attachment to  

info@smileofyouth.org  

not later than 31st of January 2017. 

Looking forward to hearing from you  

Rofrano Team 
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